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SHS is making the best out of this strange time! 
 

The custodians have been working hard to 
get more projects done. They have started 
the renovations on the football stadium. 
They are replacing the walkway and 
railings, making it safe and rot free. 
 
The 2020 Prom Court was selected right 
before school was let out.  
They are Seniors: Alexa Hermens, Destiny Druery, Alyssa 
Asuncion, DeEldon Paulk, Reilley Dearth & Tegan Eggers; 
Juniors: Taylor Propst, Paige Ellenwood, Bradley O’Neil & Corey 
Miller; Sophomores: Liliana Ayala, Sequoia Ferroggiaro, Wesley 
Henley & Vicente Perea; Freshmen: Lily Martinez, Raiya 
Schneider, Kaihdan Trombla & Kris Koeling.  
Ms. Bertolo had signs made for the court to place in their yards 
so they would not be forgotten.  
 
Graduation Update: 
On Wednesday May 6th we released a Google Form to collect information from families 
and students of the Class of 2020, in regards to plans for a graduation ceremony amid 
COVID-19 regulations. Following the survey we held an open forum Zoom meeting to get 
more specific feedback regarding our initial plans. From the feedback we received, our 
goal is to create separate individual 
ceremonies for graduates and limited 
family members. They would receive 
diplomas and walk across the stage. We 
will then honor the original June 6th 
date and hold some kind of 'drive in' 
ceremony and parade of graduates. We 
are waiting to hear back from Forest 
River and the city manager of Sheridan 
before we are able to provide the specific details of those events. Meanwhile Mr. Rech 
and Ms. Bertolo also went door to door  
 

Reports to the School Board 
Enrollment as of May 12, 2020: 
Freshmen- 61 
Sophomores- 54 
Juniors- 44 
Seniors- 48 
Total – 207 
 
 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities 
Canceled at this time. 
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